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Eyes On Bears at Hollywild Animal Park

A group of rare bears will be featured on the new “Eyes on Hollywild” EarthCam.

SPARTANBURG COUNTY, S.C.
(Simpsonville Patch) Apr 13, 2013

& EarthCam

A new feature at Hollywild Animal Park in Spartanburg County will
allow you to watch the bears on exhibit as they romp and play.

EarthCam has partnered with the park to bring a live webcam
online. EarthCam is the same organization that brought you the
giraffe cam at Greenville Zoo earlier this year.

Hollywild’s camera will focus on Honey Bear, a grizzly, and Syrian
Brown Bears Giza, Ramses and triplet cubs that were born in
January 2012.

The newest cub, Syriana Nyeff, was born three months ago.

Click here to watch the webcam.



http://www.earthcam.net
http://www.earthcam.com/usa/southcarolina/wellford/?cam=bearcam
http://www.earthcam.com/usa/southcarolina/wellford/
http://simpsonville.patch.com/articles/eyes-on-bears-at-hollywild-animal-park

